
 

NEVADA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
LOCATION/DESIGN HEARING 

FOR 
USA PARKWAY ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT 

 

 
The Nevada Department of Transportation (NDOT), in cooperation with the Federal Highway 
Administration and the Bureau of Land Management, has prepared an Environmental Assessment (EA) 
addressing the potential environmental impacts for proposed improvements to USA Parkway (SR 439).  
 
The proposed project is located  between I-80 and US 50 and may include minor improvements to the 
existing 6 miles of USA Parkway and would construct 12.5 miles of new road connecting to US 50 at 
Opal Avenue in Silver Springs, Nevada. The project is proposed to improve local and regional access and 
mobility between I-80 and US 50, as well as provide transportation infrastructure to support existing and 
future planned land uses and economic development in Storey and Lyon counties. 
 
The EA is available on NDOT’s website at www.nevadadot.com/Meetings. Copies are also available by 
request from NDOT, Environmental Services Division, 1263 S. Stewart Street, Carson City, Nevada 
89712, or by calling (775) 888-7013. Copies can be viewed at the Fernley Branch Library, 575 Silver 
Lace Boulevard, the Silver Stage Branch Library, 3905 Highway 50 West, Silver Springs, and the Dayton 
Valley Branch Library, 321 Dayton Valley Road. 

 
The hearing will be an open 
house format from 4 to 7 pm 
with a formal presentation 
at 5:30 pm followed by a 
short question and answer 
period.  
 
Comments accepted 
until 5 pm Friday, 
November 21, 2014.  
 

 
You can submit comments in person at the hearing or email your comments to info@dot.state.nv.us with 
a reference to this project in the subject line. Comments can also be mailed to Pedro Rodriguez, NDOT 
Project Manager, Nevada Department of Transportation, 1263 S. Stewart Street, Carson City, Nevada 
89712. Requests for general information about the project can also be made to Pedro Rodriguez at (775) 
888-7321, by e-mail to prodriguez@dot.state.nv.us. 
 
IF RIGHT-OF-WAY IS NEEDED: The Uniform Relocation Assistance and Real Property Acquisition 
Policies Act of 1970 will govern the acquisition of right-of-way that may be necessary for this project.  
More detailed information regarding right-of-way can be obtained from the NDOT’s Right-of-Way 
Division, 1263 S. Stewart Street, Carson City, Nevada 89712, or by calling (775) 888-7480. 
 
NOTE: Reasonable efforts will be made to assist and accommodate physically handicapped persons 
desiring to attend the meeting. Requests for auxiliary aids or services to assist individuals with disabilities 
or limited English proficiency should be made with as much advance notice as possible to Julie Maxey, 
Nevada Department of Transportation, Public Hearings Officer, at (775) 888-7171. 

Wednesday, November 5, 2014 
4 to 7 pm 

Presentation at 5:30 pm 
 

Silver Stage High School 
3755 W. Spruce Avenue 
Silver Springs, NV 89429 

http://www.nevadadot.com/Meetings

